
Dear Incoming Second Grade Families, 
  

Below is a list of supplies your child will need on the 
first day of the 2017 - 2018 school year. 
 
• 24 or 64 count box of Crayola Crayons 
• 12 count box of colored pencils 
• At least one package of Elmer’s glue sticks 

(we go through these quickly!) 
• 5 Sturdy 2-pocket folders (one of each of the 

following colors: red, blue, green, yellow, orange) 
• Hard plastic pencil box (approx. 8 ½ x 5) 
• Plain, pink erasers (no toy erasers) 
• At least one box of sharpened pencils  

(Ticonderoga #2) 
 

 
We look forward to seeing you next school year! 
 
The Holland Hill Second Grade Team 

 


